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To all parents/careers of all students in Y9 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
NHS School Based Immunisations – Year 9 
 
Your child is due to receive their Adolescent Booster and Meningitis ACWY Immunisations. The 
immunisation team will be coming to your child’s school on the following dates 11/03/25 and 12/03/25 to 
administer these important immunisations. 
 
Please complete a form even if you DO NOT want your child to have the vaccines as this will stop the 
service from contacting you further. 
 

Please visit this link  https://econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk/  and complete your child’s 
Meningitis ACWY and Adolescent Booster (Year 9) consent form by the 24/02/2025. 
 
Or scan this QR Code 
 
 
 
 
 
If you require any further support, please contact the school immunisation team on 01744 415 645 who 
will be happy to help. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mr S Holland 
Headteacher 
 

https://econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk/

